
 

Environment and Regeneration Select Committee 

A meeting of the Environment and Regeneration Select Committee was held 
on Wednesday 26th April 2006. 
 
Present:  Councillor Mrs Beaumont (Chairman); Councillors Cains, Fletcher, 
Larkin, Noble, Perry (Vice Councillor Woodhead), Salt and Teasdale. 
 
Officers:  P K Bell, S Connolly, Mrs J Trainer (LD); T Andrew, B Allen, M 
Robinson, N Schneider (DNS). 
 
Apologies for absence were submitted on behalf Councillors Leckonby, Mrs 
Norton, Mrs Robinson, Smith, Walmsley and Woodhead. 
  

98 Draft Minutes 
 

Consideration was given to the content of the draft minutes of the meeting 
held on 24th March 2006. 
 
CONCLUDED that the minutes be forwarded to Council for their 
consideration. 

 
99 Review of Street Lighting 
 

At a meeting of this Committee held on 27th February 2006 Members agreed 
to hold a review of street lighting. 
 
Members considered a Scope and Project Plan for the review which had been 
prepared by the Scrutiny Officer. 
 
Mr T Andrew (Design Engineer), Mr B Allen (Consultant), Mr M Robinson 
(Head of Engineering and Transportation) Mr N Schneider (Corporate 
Director of Development and Neighbourhood Services) were in attendance at 
the meeting to offer technical advice. 
 
After some discussion and comments, Members agreed the Scope and 
Project Plan.  
 
CONCLUDED that the Scope and Project Plan be agreed. 
 

100 Dates of Future Meetings 
 
At the request of the Chairman the meeting arranged for 12th June 2006 was 
re-scheduled for 5th June 2006. Members also agreed that a special meeting 
would be arranged for 16th May 2006. 
 
CONCLUDED that the above dates of future meeting be noted.  
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 

 
   

 
 


